“Listing the sage grouse as an endangered species could have dramatic impacts across the West.  Nevada has dedicated countless hours to the protection of the sage grouse and has made progress towards healthier sage grouse populations.  A decision of this magnitude could have severe impacts on access to public lands, mining operations, ranching, and energy development throughout the western states.  Maintaining the productive partnerships and furthering the current conservation efforts is not only in the best interest of species protection, but the states and local communities that will be affected by a possible listing,” said Heller.   
